
Duxbury Bay Management Commission 
 

Meeting Minutes – Thursday, August 10, 2007 
 
A meeting of the Duxbury Bay Management Commission was held at the Duxbury 
Senior Center at 7 pm.   
 
Duxbury Bay Management Commission (DBMC):  
In attendance: Don Merry, John Carnuccio (Chair), Ned Lawson, Shawn Dahlen, John 
Brawley, Corey Wisneski (Secretary), Joe Messina, Emmett Sheehan, Don Beers (ex 
officio) 
  
Missing: John Carnuccio, Jack Kent.  
 
Guests: Skip Bennett, Bill Bennett, Jake Emerson, Christian Horne 
  
A quorum was reached. 
 
 
I. Floats 
Don Beers and Jake Emerson provided background on the floats in the harbor. Don 
thinks the aquaculture floats work great and is not sure how or why the float issue arose 
in the first place.  It was suggested that, in the future, the DBMC only field complaints 
from the public that come in written form. The members agreed that this is a good policy. 
 
II.  Aquaculture Management Plan 
The members of the aquaculture plan subcommittee are very busy at this time of year and 
as soon as thing calm down, the plan will get back on track. John Carnuccio said thsat he 
would like to have a likely production date for the draft plan.  John Brawley stated that a 
plan will get to the selectmen by the end of 2007. 
 
IV.  Miscellaneous 
The Cordage Park marina is still in the MEPA process and is a long way off from the 
public comment period, which is why the DBMC has not heard anything about it.  The 
DBMC would like Don Beers to return at some point and discuss the harbor dredging that 
is scheduled to take place soon. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Corey Wisneski 
Secretary 


